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Carlisle Barracks opens guard positons
to both veterans, non-veterans

 
Carlisle Barracks opens guard positons to both veterans, non-veterans 

Looking to get a job at one of the oldest military installations in the Army helping to protect the men and women

of Carlisle Barracks? Then you just might be interested in a new announcement from the post.

The Carlisle Barracks Directorate of Emergency Services is coordinating with the Civilian Personnel Advisory

Center to announce new GS5 Security Guards employment opportunities.  The positions will be announced in

USAJobs by Aberdeen Proving Grounds' Delegated Examining Unit.  This "DEU" announcement means that

veterans as well as non-veterans will have an opportunity to compete for the vacancies. 

The training, excellent benefits and dependable schedule are just a few of the reasons to consider a guard position

here, according to Bob Suskie, Director of Emergency Services.

“Army Security guards receive excellent medical, retirement, and Thrift Savings Program opportunities that are

not available to non-Federal security guards,” he said. Paid leave and sick leave for new hires are another benefit

that isn’t available for many new hires at other jobs.

A robust and comprehensive three-week training program run by the emergency services division helps prepare

new hires for their jobs. 

“Carlisle Barracks is a relatively small Army installation where it is easy to get to know many people, and not

just be a face in the crowd,” said Suskie. “Our security guards are the cornerstone of our security program and

have the additional task to conduct criminal history background checks and issue visitor passes and inspect

vehicles.”

Being able to hire both veterans and non-veterans allows the guards to share experiences in the security field from

not just the military, but positions in corporations and prisons.

Working conditions and dependable schedules are also among the best in the area.

“All of our guard booths are equipped with air conditioners and dual heaters with canopies built over each guard

booth to keep the guard out of the rain as much as possible,” said Suskie. “Our guards are assigned to

non-rotating shifts so they know what days of the week they are off to plan activities during their off time.”    
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For more information or to apply visit USAJobs at  https://www.usajobs.gov


